
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Request for Qualifications 
For Professional Airport Planning Services 
Airport Master Plan Update 
 
Syracuse Hancock International Airport 

 

RFQ Reference #: 2020-02 

Issue Date: January 29, 2020  
Submission Deadline: March 3, 2020 by 4:00 PM 
 
 
The Syracuse Regional Airport Authority (SRAA) in Central New York (Onondaga 
County) is seeking a qualified consulting firm/team to provide professional airport 
planning services for the development of an Airport Master Plan Update for the 
Syracuse Hancock International Airport (SYR or Airport).  
 
Parties interested in obtaining a copy of the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) should 
contact Spencer Gillette, Project Manager, Steven Baldwin Associates LLC (SBA) at 
sgillette@baldwinllc.com to obtain a copy. SBA will be providing SRAA programmatic 
support for the Master Plan Update throughout the duration of the project. 
 
 


